Securities ona

Exchange
Commission
NOTICE OF AWARD
15 September 2022
GRACE ORAA
Authorized Representative

Cristanelle International Inc.
112 H.V. de la Costa St. Salcedo Village
Makati City, MM

Dear Ms.Oraa:

Relative to the procurement for the Supply and Delivery of 1000 pieces Corporate Folder; 1000 pieces
Corporate Document/Certificate Holder; 2000 pieces Canvass/Tote Bags, we are pleased to inform you that
the Securities and Exchange Commission has accepted your bid for Lot 2 - 1000 pieces of Corporate
Document/Certificate Holder in the amount of ONE HUNDRED SIX THOUSAND PESOS (P106,000.00)
in accordance with the terms and conditions provided in the Request for Quotation (RFQ) No. 2022-SVP-70.

A standard government contract/Purchase Order shall cover the award. Delivery of the Service is required
within the delivery period as provided in the RFQ No. 2022-SVP-70.

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within calendar three (3) days with your signature in
the Conforme portion.

For further details, please coordinate with the Procurement Division through any of the following contact
information:

telephone number: (02) 8-818-5330

mobile number: 0998-841-3540

email address: bacsecretariat@sec.gov.ph
Thank you.
Very truly your;

Autiorized Representative of the
¢ad of the Procuring Entity

CONFORME:

CRISTANELLE INTERNATIONAL, INC.

GRACE/ORAA
Date: ‘1/1{’,’?/7/




